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This measure would circumvent the will of Oregonians and create a dangerous 

precedent and a confusing, county-by-county, patchwork approach to statewide 

wildlife management and enforcement. Hunting with hounds is cruel and terrifying for 

the animals, both the dogs and the cougars. I oppose hunting cougars, and the 

protections need to stay in place.  


